
Autumn Half Term 2 20th December 2019

It’s Christmas! 
Christmas is fast approaching and I’m sure many of you are 
beginning to feel the excitement. 

Friday 29th November saw the official kick off to Christmas 
here at Ballakermeen High School, with our annual Christmas 
Market. The House Teams all clubbed together and came up 
with some brilliant stalls to raise money for our charities. 

The market was a great success and the ever popular 
Christmas Hamper raffle has helped to raised approximately 
£900 for the school, so a massive well done is in order to each 
and every one of you, who helped contribute to the creation 
and decoration of your amazing hampers. 
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And the winners 
are…… 8MD5 

I know many of you have been 
awaiting the results of the 
Christmas Hamper Winners. I 
found it so difficult to choose a 
winner this year, as the quality 
of the hampers were top 
notch! However, our winners 
this year with their brilliantly 
thought out Grinch themed 
hamper is 8MD8.  

Very well done to you all! 

�
Taking 2nd Place….. 

We don’t often award a 2nd 
place prize, however I did 
really enjoy the thought and 
attention that went into 
creating 12MP6’s fluffy sheep 
hamper, complete with cotton 
rounds.  

Well done to you! 

�  
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Celebrating you!
*Ava, Grace, Patience and Lucie 8MD5 - Thank you for going 
above and beyond, giving up multiple lunch times to help 
create the form hamper and the reindeer candy canes.

�

*Sam, Breeshey and Joe 11MY2 - Well done for having the 
courage and confidence to speak up about the Syrian refugee 
issues on Manx radio. 
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Our top merit earners 
for the first half term! 

Congratulations to:  

7MK5 

Emma W - 288 Merits 

8MD5 

Lucie H - 198 Merits 

9MD6 

Danred JD - 294 Merits 

10MC7 

Jessica D - 42 Merits 

11MY2 

Lucy S - 60 Merits 

HELPING OTHERS 
Maughold House has chosen Reach IOM as their local charity to support this year.  

Remember that we are also still fundraising for our sponsored Child Sahr in 
Sierra Leone. 
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